

(928) 755-3714 Email: gbbcarizona@yahoo.com

Dear Friends of Ganado Baptist Bible College,

September 2025

We are in a season of change, excitement, and opportunity at Ganado Baptist Bible College!

As you know, Pastor Joel Haynes is following God's call to the pastorate of Trinity Baptist Church in Arlington, Texas. We will miss his leadership and teaching, but the Lord has great plans for him and the College as our bond with Trinity Baptist Bible College will only strengthen under his pastorship. Here are some updates and a great opportunity!

Bro. Joel recommended that Pastor David Moncibaiz be installed as the new administrator for GBBC. He has taken this responsibility with zest and has "hit the ground running!" Bro. David has a passion for teaching and mentoring our students. He is a graduate of TBBC in Arlington, TX and he is already making an impact and doing a great job here in Navajoland! The future is bright for GBBC.

This semester we have 26 students enrolled, which is a record for us. We have seven new students and several other new students planning to enroll in the spring. Pray for our new and returning students as they train for the Lord's service!

We have an exciting opportunity to share with you. We were able to purchase a mobile home (2019 model) that will be refurbished as a dorm. We have been asked about student housing for years and God has now opened up the opportunity. We have a church that is ready and able to do the retrofitting. We need to raise funds to pay for all the supplies that will be needed. Prayerfully consider helping us financially with this need. It could open up a door that will allow us to train more workers as we seek to reach the 574 Federally recognized Tribes! Thanks for praying for us!

In Christ,

Dr. Mark Haynes and Pastor David Moncibaiz Administrators

Ganado Baptist Bible College

